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Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise (FTE) will improve the current conditions of several private 

roadways east of the Suncoast Parkway 2/State Road (SR) 589 expansion project. 

Starting Monday, January 17, portions of the following sand and dirt roads will be graded: 

• S. Georgian Road  

• Kracker Lane 

• W. Cracker Lane 

• S. Hilltop 

As part of this work, crews will also fill in any existing potholes in the roadway with 

sediment. Work will be completed within the hours of 7 a.m. and 5:30 p.m. This work is 

anticipated to take approximately two weeks. Access to private properties will be 

maintained throughout the grading operation. 

This work is part of the Suncoast Parkway 2/SR 589 project, from US 98 to SR 44, 

expanding Suncoast Parkway northward for 13 miles.  

Please note that this schedule may change due to inclement weather or unforeseen 

conditions.  Drivers may dial 511 for real-time traffic information, visit www.fl511.com 

before traveling, or follow @FloridaTurnpike on Twitter. 

FTE thanks you for your continued patience while we complete this important work. 

 
Public Information 

 
Stephanie Eisenberg 

Community Outreach Specialist 
407-264-3064 – or – 1-800-749-PIKE 

Stephanie.Eisenberg@dot.state.fl.us 
www.FloridasTurnpike.com • twitter.com/FloridaTurnpike 
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